
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Thursday, January 19, 2017 12:10 PM 
Tracy, Mary 

Subject: FW: Proposed GR30 Changes 

Forwarding. 

From: Brian Cameron [mailto:bcameron@cameronsutherland.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 11:38 AM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Proposed GR30 Changes 

GR30's requirement that a party must get permission to effect e-mail service should not be changed. Spam filters, 
hacks, manipulations, and other common influences would severely undermine the integrity and reliability of traditional 
service methods. 

Brian Cameron, WSBA #44905 

Brian Cameron 
Cameron Sutherland, PLLC 
421 W. Riverside Ave., Ste. 660 

Spokane, WA 99201 

be a me ron@ came ronsuth erl and. com 

PH. 509-315-4507 

FAX 509-315-4585 
www.cameronsutherland.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail may contain privileged or other confidential information, and it is intended for use only by the 
above-referenced recipient. Any review, copying, printing, disclosure, distribution, or any other use is strictly prohibited. If you are not 
the intended recipient and believe that you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete the message and any 
attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. 
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